Notice to all Curling Club Members
As a result of input from the membership at the annual general meetings during the last several years, we are implementing a volunteer assessment fee for the coming season. This will allow everyone to participate in our fundraising and club events as a volunteer, or financially for those who elect not to volunteer. An assessment fee of $40.00 is to be paid as a separate post dated cheque dated for April 15, 2010.

A volunteer service tracking card will be issued to all members. The cards will be used to track the number of hours worked and will be initialed by the respective volunteer coordinator for a specific event. (i.e. Jim the cook, or the Food & Beverage Chair will initial hours for work in the kitchens/functions).  Cards will be issued at volunteer events beginning May 1, 2009. Those who do not volunteer during the summer for special events or Bingos can obtain a card at registration or at the beginning of the season. The volunteer season is the same as the curling fiscal year from May 1, 2009 to April 30, 2010.  Upon completion of 8 volunteer hours, you may redeem your card at the club office and your post dated cheque will be returned to you. Post dated cheques will be cashed on April 15, 2010 for those who did not return completed cards with the full complement of hours worked. There will be no credit for partial hours. If a card is lost, a new card will be issued, time worked will be lost unless the coordinator has recollection of previous hours worked and can update the new card.

We will compile a list of available volunteer options and will keep everyone posted so that people can plan and sign up ahead of time. There will be plenty of volunteer opportunities for everyone. If you don’t wish to volunteer 8 hours, you may simply pay the $40.00 in your registration fees.

The volunteer appreciation dinner will continue to recognize those volunteers who complete hours above and beyond minimal requirements.

